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From: Paul O
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: Police Chief
Date: Sunday, March 30, 2025 3:16:34 PM

You don't often get email from paulandrewolson@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Please do not use DEI for the hire. Hire the most qualified candidate based on
experience not race or sex. Of course that means our new chief will probably be a
white male around 40 years old. That is OK.
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